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Decommissioning of the SDX crypto indices 

 

As part of its ongoing efforts to streamline its product offering, SIX informs that the SDX BTC index (CH1129538182), the SDX 
ETH index (CH1129538182) and the SDX Bi-Cap index (CH1129538208) will be decommissioned effective January 31st, 2025. 

The indices will not be transitioned to alternative ones. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Index Department helpdesk: 

Phone: +41 58 399 2229 

E-mail: indexsupport@six-group.com 

 
Links to the SIX Indices 
www.six-group.com | Swiss Indices | Rules 
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